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Jennifer Rivera (Administration)

From: Beth Garmon (CDI: Planning)
Sent: Wednesday, October 9, 2024 9:14 AM
To: Jennifer Rivera (Administration)
Subject: FW: Opposition to PRD subdivision located near Stanley/Guth Road - Rachael Faul
Attachments: rf_subdivision_opposition_100424.pdf

Good morning, Jennifer. 
 
Would you please add these comments to the JM Turk file? 
 
Thank you, 
Beth 
 
Beth Garmon 
Director of Planning and Zoning 
Hall County Community Development and Infrastructure 
(office) 770-531-6809 
(direct) 770-297-2626 
bgarmon@hallcounty.org 
 
All ZONING, PLAT, and BUILDING PERMIT submittals may be submitted online through Accela. Plat inquiries may be 
submitted to plats@hallcounty.org. Zoning and general inquiries may be submitted to planning@hallcounty.org.  
 

 
 
 

From: Mark Faul <arrowquest@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, October 8, 2024 7:50 PM 
To: Beth Garmon (CDI: Planning) <bgarmon@hallcounty.org>; Katie L. Greenway (CDI: Planning) 
<klgreenway@hallcounty.org> 
Subject: Opposition to PRD subdivision located near Stanley/Guth Road - Rachael Faul 
 

Can you please provide this to the board members for consideration?  My daughter lives on Stanley Road.  
 
Thank you:  
Mark Faul 
678-472-6327 
 

 CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and 
know the content is safe. 
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